
Please say no to this bill. This opens the door vary wide and allows anyone you may have known at some 
point to impact a citizen rights.  It’s a broad sweeping unneeded governmental intrusion on the rights of 
the people.  
 
Please say no.  
 
Sheldon Johnson 
Cell# (541)870-6764 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


